
 

 

 

 
 

Sponsorship Donation Form 
 

Dear Business Owner, 
 
The Melrose Park Little League (501-c3 non-profit organization) is seeking sponsors to support our program financially. 
As a sponsor, your contribution will be used to purchase equipment; pay for league fees, insurance and other expenses 
that are necessary in order to provide a fun and safe environment for our children to play in. Over 300 boys and girls are 
enrolled in our baseball/softball program each year and we are asking for your support. 

 
 

 
As a sponsor of the 2017 Melrose Park Little League, you get the benefit of knowing that your donation is being used by 
a 60+ year organization known for teaching kids the fundamentals of baseball and softball. Through a tax-deductible 
contribution, you can support our community, while reaching a large base of potential customers.  
 
The following outline describes the levels of sponsorship we offer and what your business can expect in return for your 
generous sponsorship.  
 

Sponsorship levels What you receive for your sponsorship 

Grand Slam $500 Company Name Displayed on Electronic Marquee at Ruby Street Field – Year Round 

Home Run $350 Company Name on One Teams Jerseys 

Base Hit $250 Company Name on Sponsor Banner Displayed at Ruby Street Field During 2017 Season 
 

In closing, we at Melrose Park Little League truly appreciate you taking the time to read our flyer and hope you can help 
us. Our program would not thrive without your generosity! 
 
Company Name:  Contact Name:  
 

Address:  
 

City/State/Zip:  
 

Phone Number:  Email:  
 

Type of Sponsorship (Please Check):     □ Grand Slam ($500)   □ Home Run ($350)   □ Base Hit ($250) 
 

□ I am not interested in a sponsorship package, however please accept my donation of $______________ 

 
Please Return To 

Melrose Park Little League 
PO BOX 1230 

Melrose Park, IL 60161 
708-262-3702 

melroseparklittleleague@gmail.com 
Facebook & Twitter: MPLittleLeague 

So what’s in it for you? 

Once a proud Little Leaguer himself,  
MAYOR RONALD M. SERPICO  

continues to support  
Little League Baseball in Melrose Park 

mailto:melroseparklittleleague@gmail.com

